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Voting by mail gives me the ability to take my time, do extra research and feel 

confident that I am making informed decisions.  

 

I have also voted in-person in both Illinois and Missouri. Not only is traveling to a 

designated polling place not always feasible, but this system is rushed and does not 

allow for time to research candidates or measures that a person is unfamiliar with. I 

do not want to revert back to strictly in-person voting. 


